
It was lovely to see so many mums and dads with their babies and toddlers at our parent group on 
Wednesday morning. The hall was full of toys and happy smiles as parents chatted and got to know each 
other a little better. This group is open to all, not just All Saints parents so spread the word and bring 
your friends! Please see Miss Brown for further information. 

 

We are delighted to let you know that Mrs Bhogal, a part time teacher at North Rigton, will be joining us 
at All Saints on Thursdays and Fridays, from after half-term. Mrs Bhogal has previously taught across all 
primary age phases, in a range of schools. As well as being a highly effective class teacher, she has also 
had a number of school leadership positions. Mrs Bhogal will be working with Saturn class and will 
provide valuable support to Miss Brown and the Year Two children in particular, as they approach their 
SATs. We look forward to welcoming Mrs Bhogal to our school! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews 
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Cont..overleaf 

Reverend Craig's Leaving Service this Sunday  

As many of you know, our Rector - Reverend Craig, will be leaving us very soon. The benefice have 

organised a farewell service on Sunday 5th February at All Saints Church, Kirkby Overblow. All school 

families are warmly welcome to attend to say goodbye to Revd Craig. The service will begin at 10am and 

will be followed by brunch.  

 

PTA meeting:  Tuesday 7th February 6pm at Shoulder of Mutton – all welcome, please come along! 

Great Knaresborough Bed Race June 10th 2023 

We are exploring the possibility of putting a team together to take part in the (slightly balmy) 

Knaresborough Bed Race to raise funds for the school. At the moment we just want to gauge how much 

interest there is in putting a team together to run or to support with decorating etc (parents and /or 

staff) and whether anyone has any contacts who could get there hands on a bed to race with!  Please 

email the office admin@allsaints.ycway.uk if you might be interested in taking part in anyway (running, 

decorating, marshalling). The deadline for applications to go into the draw for a place is at the end of 

February. 



Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Saturn Class:  Frankie for kindness and positivity 

Jupiter Class:  Adam for friendship, kindness and responsibility 

Sun Class:  Hattie for positivity 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 8th February:  KS1 Dodgeball tournament 

Wednesday 8th February:  Stay and Play 9:30 – 10:30 am 

Tuesday 21st February/ Wednesday 22nd February: Parent Consultation Eve-

nings 

Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 

Wednesday 15th March:  Saturn Class visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Wednesday 22nd March:  Year 1 and 2 Multi Sports competition 

Friday 24th March:  Stay and Play 2:15 – 3:15 pm 

Tuesday 28th March:  KS1 visit to Harrogate Theatre (Tales from Acorn Wood) 

Easter Play performed by Jupiter Class will be at 2:30 pm on Wednesday 29th March at All Saints Church. 

Sharing Assemblies 

Friday 3rd March:  Saturn Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 10th March:  Jupiter Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 24th March:  Sun Class Sharing Assembly—NEW DATE  

 
HOUSE POINTS  

Tigers: 3684 

Leopards: 2632 

Lions: 3283 

Parent Information Meetings 

Year 2 SATs meeting: Wednesday 8th February 2.30pm 

Year 6 SATs meeting: Tuesday 7th February 3pm  

If you have children in year 2 or 6, please come along to these meetings, where class teachers will give 

more information about the upcoming assessments and show examples of test papers.  Advice will be 

given as to how to support your child in preparing for these tests. 

NSPCC Numbers Day 

The children had great fun dressing up in their favourite numbers and we raised £110 for the NSPCC. 
Well done Harris and Jenson for jointly winning the guess the sweets in the jar competition! 


